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Monitoring and Reforestation Progress Reports 
 
The 300 hectares of trees that were planted are growing tall and strong. We monitor the 
state of these trees every month.  
 

 
Monitoring the site 

 
The aquaculture pond in Lamping Village, which is part of the project, has yielded a wealth 
of fish! The project has thus helped bring economic stability to the village.  
 

 
Fish taken from the aquaculture pond 

 
 
Boosting Organizational Capabilities 
 
In order to strengthen the capabilities of the village cooperative, which was officially 
registered during the last reporting period, we have been facilitating meetings between the 
cooperative and government members responsible for certifying the cooperative’s products. 
Acquiring government certification is crucial to selling the products on the market.  
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Meeting between the cooperative and government officials 

 
 
Widespread Media Campaign and PR Efforts 
 
During the reporting period, 25 students from the University of British Columbia in Canada 
visited to learn about the Green Wall project. We also visited local school to publicize the 
project, with about 40 students taking part.  
 

  
  

Students of University of British Columbia Visit a local school 
 
 
Sign Boards 
 
The sign boards placed around three locations are monitored monthly. At present, the signs 
are in top condition and require no maintenance.  
 

 
April 2015 

 
May 2015  

Sign board 1 
 

 
June 2015 
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Sign board 2 
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Sign board 3 
 

June 2015  

 
 
 

Honored with Conservation Award 
 
On April 13, 2015, I was honored by Conservation 
International for my contributions to this project. This 
award is not just for me, but also for the many people 
involved. I am especially grateful to Daikin for the 
opportunities presented by the Green Wall project. I am 
also thankful to the CI Japan team for its support.  
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